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A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

May 24th 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have reached the end of this half term and hopefully the weather will stay fair over the holiday. 

School will open again on Monday June 3rd at the regular time.   

 

Head of School 

Congratulations to Erin. She has successfully been appointed as the new Head of School.  

 

Good Luck Rachel 

Our KS3 teacher Rachel has started her maternity leave now. We will keep you updated once we 

have news to share. We are really pleased to welcome Ben who will be the class tutor for 3R. He will 

work closely with Rian and the class team to make sure everything the pupils need is in place.  

 

 

 

 

Share your views 

The Southwark SEND and Inclusion Partnership have written a survey seeking your views about the 

support and services for young people with special educational needs and disabilities in Southwark.  

This is your opportunity to share your views about the support children and young people receive, 

your experience, and what local services could be doing better.   The survey is open to children and 

young people with SEND, parents and carers, and practitioners who support children and young 

people with SEND. You can find their survey here. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/have-your-say/sen-surveys/southwark-send-and-inclusion-partnership-survey


 

  

Camberwell Arts Week 

     

 

This year is the 30th year of the Camberwell Arts Festival.  For the second year running, we have 

been invited to contribute art work to be displayed in public.  This year there will be a trail of different 

sized number 30s that have been decorated by local schools and groups.  Here is the large number 

30 that Key Stage 3 & 4 students made in their art lessons with Anna.   We will share more details 

and photographs of its location during the festival once we know.   

 

May Half term activities 

Visit eequ.org/springnonhaf to check availability of activities during the May Half Term.  

There is also information on the Local Offer. here, 

 

Pupil Progress 

The Summer 1 Personal Learning Plans have been sent home today. These show the targets your 

child has met over this half term. Teachers are currently writing annual reports which will be shared 

with you before our parent teacher meetings taking place on Monday July 8th from 3pm.  

 

Best wishes for the half term break,  

 

 

Steph Lea 

Executive Headteacher 

https://localoffer.southwark.gov.uk/leisure/may-half-term-2024

